
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mrs. Donaldson’s Newsletter 

   August 10th – 14th, 2015 

Content topics for the week… 

Bible- The Bible Is… and   

          School Theme: Thrive  

          (Bible notes are on Weebly) 

          Test Date: Wed., Aug. 19th  

 

 Memory Verse: Jeremiah 29:11 

 Recite by Friday, August 28th   

 

Math- Lessons 1-5 (Money, Addition, 

Time, Calendar) 

           Test Date: TBD 

 

Reading- Arthur’s Reading Race 

 Test Date: Friday, Aug. 14th  

See study guide for Reading Robust 

Vocabulary words and definitions!  

 

Grammar- Sentences 

 Test Date: Friday, Aug. 14th    

 

Science- Chapter 2: Animals  

 Test Date: TBD 

   

Spelling- Short Vowel, /a/, /i/ 

 Test Date: Friday, Aug. 15th  

 
 
 

Other reminders… 

 Lunch forms and money must be sent 

on Mondays ONLY for the entire week. If 

paying with cash, please be sure to 

send EXACT change!  

 Fridays are ACA sprit days!  Students are 

allowed to wear an ACA uniform shirt or 

ACA t-shirt with jeans or uniform 

bottoms. 

 Please check your child’s book bag 

each night! 

 Please remember to send all money or 

notes in the “school/note bag” that 

should remain in your child’s book bag. 

These were sent home on Friday.  

 Meet the Eagles will be Friday, August 

14th. A flyer was sent home in 

processing packets and is on my 

Weebly.  

 Football Schedules have been 

attached under the newsletter tab. 

Spelling Words 
1. flag  6. sat 

2. fin             7. list 

3. ran            8. sit 

4. has            9. bag 

5. fill              10. win 
(No challenge words this week) 

 
  
 
 

Parents, 
I want to thank you so much for the 
opportunity to teach your children. 
I have thoroughly enjoyed these 
first two days of school.  I look 
forward to getting to know you and 
each of your children throughout the 
school year. Thank you for your help 
at home and willingness to work 
together as a team to help your 
child be successful this school year! 
Thank you to those of you that have 
sent in items from my wish list! 
      Sincerely, Mrs. Donaldson 


